
 

Differential GPS user survey - Press Release 
 
The General Lighthouse Authorities of the UK and Ireland—Trinity House, the Northern 
Lighthouse Board and the Commissioners of Irish Lights—operate 14 Differential Global 
Positioning System (GPS) reference stations which provide corrections to GPS, thereby 
enabling greater positional accuracy and integrity in the user’s position.  
The authorities are now surveying users across a wide variety of sectors to better 
understand how the Differential GPS service is being used.  The Differential GPS service 
currently provides corrections for GPS (single frequency) only, but the technology is being 
developed to enable corrections to be provided for all Global Navigation Satellite Systems 
(GNSS), should there be a requirement. The survey results will be used to establish current 
and future user needs.  
In order to ensure that we are well-informed and therefore able to make the best provision 
for future requirements, we are looking to gather as much user feedback as possible and 
encourage all users, from all sectors, to complete the survey.  
It is important to understand that this is a survey about the Differential GPS service and not 
GPS / GNSS. More information on the Differential GPS system and related technologies is 
provided in the annex of the PDF document linked below.  
The survey will take about five minutes to complete. All responses will be kept confidential 
and any identifiable information will be managed in accordance with UK Data protection laws 
and the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), further information on this is provided 
at the start of the survey. 
Survey responses can be provided until 30th September 2018.   
The survey can be completed online at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/29N3SX3. 
Alternatively, a PDF version of the survey can be completed offline and then emailed to 
requests@gla-rrnav.org. 
 

 
NOTES TO EDITORS 
The General Lighthouse Authorities (GLA) of the United Kingdom and Ireland are Trinity 
House, the Northern Lighthouse Board and the Commissioners of Irish Lights. Together, 
they have the statutory responsibility for the provision of marine aids to navigation (AtoN) 
around the British Isles. The GLA joint mission is the delivery of a reliable, efficient and cost 
effective AtoN service for the benefit and safety of all mariners.  
Please visit the following websites for more information 
Trinity House - www.trinityhouse.co.uk 
The Northern Lighthouse Board - www.nlb.org.uk 
The Commissioners of Irish Lights - www.irishlights.ie 
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For further information please contact: 
Dr Alan Grant, Principal Development Engineer, GLA R&RNAV 
The General Lighthouse Authorities of the UK & Ireland, c/o Trinity House, The Quay, 
Harwich, CO12 3JW  
Email: alan.grant@gla-rrnav.org 


